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other delegations who have spoken before, to convey to you my warm congratulations
to you on your election as Chairman of the Fifth Committee. I also take this opportunity
to congratulate the other members of the Bureau on their elections and to assure them
of my delegations support as they discharge their responsibilities.

I thank the Mr. Jean-Jacques Graisse, Acting Head of the Department of General
Assembly and Conference Management for introducing the report of the Secretary
General contained in document A/67/127. T also thank Mr. Collen V. Kelapile, Chairman
of the Advisory Committee on Administrative Questions (ACABQ) and Ms. Carolina
Popovici, Chairperson of the Committee on Conferences for introducing the reports of
their respective Committees.
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UNON in the programme budget for 2012-2013 was also aimed at redressing the
imbalances, and stemming the high vacancy rates.

My delegatlon is therefore very concerned to learn that notwnthstandmg all these
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